
Subject: 	 FW: motion 

Council direct staff to bring back a report within 180 days that examines the process and issues related to a ban on 

corporate and union donations in Newmarket Municipal Elections. 

John Taylor 

Deputy Mayor & Regional Councillor 
Town of Newmarket 
395 IVIulock Drive 

Newmarket, ON L3Y 4X7 

Welasite: www.newmarket.ca  

Telephone: 905-895-5193 ext. 2011 

Facsimile: 905-953-5133 

Email: itavlor@newmarket.ca  

The information contained in this message is directed in confidence solely to the person(s) named above and may not be otherwise distributed, copied or disclosed. The message 
may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. If you have 
received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately advising of the error and delete the message without making a copy. Thank you. 
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